Javier Varas

From: Laura Cahn <laurasline@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 10:41 AM
To: Javier Varas

Cc Alex Guzhnay

Subject: Re: Attendance Records - Iris Kaminski

Please be cautious
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Javier,

EAC attendance record for Iris Kaminski for the past 3 years:

2022: 1/5(p) 3/2(p) 4/6(a) (6/1(p) 9/7(p) 11/2(p) 12/7(p)

2023: 1/4(a) 2/1(p) 3/1(p) 5/5(p) 6/7(a) 9/6(a) 10/4(p) 11/1(p) 12/6(a)

2024:1/3(p) 2/7(p) 3/6(p) 4/3(a) 5/1(p) 6/5(a) 9/4(p) 11/6(a) 12/4(p)

Please note:

1. The EAC is mandated by ordinance to meet 4 times a year. We meet about twice that often (9 times in

each of the past 2 years), so Iris more than fulfills her obligation.

2. Iris always advises in advance when she will not be able to attend EAC meetings, and only misses
them when she is away looking after an elderly relative.

3. Iris serves on a subcommittee of the state Water Planning Council and attends lots of meetings in
connection with that obligation, which helps the EAC and all of us a great deal.

4. With her water expertise, Iris is an essential member of the EAC.
Thank you for facilitating Iris’s re-appoinment to the EAC.
Greenly,

Laura

On Dec 9, 2024, at 4:56 PM, Javier Varas <JVaras@newhavenct.gov> wrote:

Hello,
| hope all is well. Alex and | are requesting the attendance record for Iris Kaminsky.

Thank you and Respectfully,



